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AREW hosting Mentor for a Morning - November 20
November 10, 2014 - Front Section

AREW and the AREW Charitable Fund are hosting a Baruch College Mentor for a Morning program
November 20 from 8 a.m. - Noon.
Mentor for a Morning is an opportunity for undergraduate and graduate students from Baruch
schools - Zicklin School of Business, Weissman School of Arts & Sciences and School of Public
Affairs - to benefit from speaking with an executive in their field of interest such as non-profit,
government, communications, marketing, finance, accounting, CIS, etc. This program gives priority
to students who do not have a mentor in one of EOC's long-term mentoring programs. The Mentor
for a Morning program:
* Allows students to have one-on-one open interaction with senior executives;
* Provides a vehicle for transferring technical as well as formal and informal industry related and
career focused knowledge; and
* Helps students improve their communication skills through career focused dialogue.
The morning of November 20 will start at 8 a.m. with a networking breakfast followed by the
mentoring sessions beginning at 8:35 a.m. Mentors will meet with one student per each 40 minute
session during the morning for a total of four mentoring sessions.
Go Online to fill out a Mentor for a Morning application. The deadline for applications is November 2.
A week before the event, we will send you topics for discussion and the resumes of the students you
will be meeting. Please feel free to reach out to Karolina Novak-Choinska at Baruch with questions.
She can be reached at karolina.novak-choinska@baruch.cuny.edu or at 646.660.6127 Thank you in
advance for your participation!
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